
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

8th December 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
As you are aware, we are holding our Key Stage 2 Christmas service at St Mary’s 

Church on Wednesday 14th December. To ensure we are ready to start our service 

at 2pm we will begin our walk to the church just after 1pm. Any parents attending 
the service will be welcome to take their child straight home afterwards.  We will 

then walk all remaining children back to school in time for the end of the school 
day. Please note, children in Key Stage 2 will not be doing PE on this day 

so should attend school in their full school uniform.   
 

To allow us make appropriate arrangements, please fill in the permission slip 
below and return it to school as soon as possible.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Mr King 

 
 

 

Christmas Service – Wednesday 14th December 2022 

 
 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………. to 
walk to and from St Mary’s Church to attend the Key Stage Two Christmas 

Service. 
 

Please tick the correct statement: 
 

I will be attending the service and will collect my child from the church  
 

I am not able to attend the service and will collect my child from school at 
3:15pm  

 
 

Signed ………………………………………………………… 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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